
From: Nick Zangwill 

Sent: 02 December 2023 16:55 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2023/4614/P 
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Dear planning, I couldn't see the comment form online, even though it is 2nd 

December now.  

Commenting on the application for flat 4, 11 Langland Gardens, NW3.  

I very much dislike the glass and steel look for balconies.  

There are some others opposite on Frognal Lane. This one would, however, stand 

out, by contrast with other balconies on this block of two buildings, and other 

neighbouring houses. The black painting steel look is the one on the next door 

buildings, and this one would stand out unpleasantly, not fitting the others, that are 

more in keeping with the building style.  
 

Nick Zangwill 


